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Issuer: Executive Secretary 

TO: ALL NONRESTRICTED LICENSEES (PTC'S) AND INTERESTED PERSONS 

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF ADOPTION OF AMENDMENTS TO AND DELETION OF 
SECTIONS OF NGC REGULATION 16 

At its meeting on May 19, 2011, the Nevada Gaming Commission adopted amendments to and 
deleted sections of the following regulation, effective May 19, 2011 : 

NGC REGULATION 16 "PUBLICLY TRADED CORPORATIONS AND PUBLIC 
OFFERINGS OF SECURITIES." 

To obtain a copy of the regulation amendments, please call the Executive Secretary's office at 
(775) 684-7750, or submit a written request addressed to the Executive Secretary, Nevada 
Gaming CommisSion, PO Box 8003, Carson City, Nevada 89702-8003. The above regulation is 
also available on the Commission's website at gaming.nv.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Brian Duffrin 
Executive Secretary 
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